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Preparations are underway to organise a really enjoyable  afternoon and we wanted to share with 
you some information and hopefully ask for a little help. 

This year we will again be staging a programme of events during the afternoon, showcasing the
children’s talent. Invitations for children to perform will be sent home via the school office shortly.

We hope that as many of you as possible will support the event, which is a major fundraiser for the
school. As in previous years we will be charging an admission and this year this will be still be 50p
for children. Adult entry will be £1 this year and include a raffle ticket (rather than asking you all to
sell tickets via book bags).

Entry to the fair is from 12:30pm when the Rose Queen officially opens the fair. The nomination
box for the Rose Queen, Flower Girl and Page Boy will be in the Post Office from Wednesday 13th

June for one week only. It will be collected on Wednesday 20th June at noon and the winners
announced during merit assembly on Friday 22nd June. All nominations must be made, and signed,
by an adult, and only 1 nomination per child in each category will be accepted. If you would like
your child to be entered for the draw, please put a slip of paper in the box giving the following
details: name, age, category (Rose Queen-Year 5 only, Flower Girl/Page Boy - any age). This must
be signed by an adult.

We will have a large number of stalls during the afternoon including bottles and teddy tombola,
coconut shy, bar and Pimms bar, plus an amazing inflatable for which we hope to secure
sponsorship. We will have the Bar-be-que and café offering you lunch options. We also have our
usual dress down day, where children bring donations for the tombola, on Monday 25th June.

As in previous years we are appealing for help in manning the stalls as we certainly need more
people than just the regular BSA helpers! So please, if you could spare some time, even if it is only
half an hour, your help would be very welcome. Please complete the slip at the foot of this
newsletter and send it into school by Friday 15th June. We will then complete a rota, which will be
circulated before the fair. We look forward to another year of Summer Fair Fun.

Summer Fair 2018 – Volunteer Offer

Name…………………………………………… Contact No…………………………………….

I’d like to help on a stall- 12:30-1:30pm         1:30-2:30pm           2:30-3:30pm

I can help set up the morning of fair (BSA will be setting up 8:30am until fair opens)

I would be interested in sponsoring an item at the Fair

GDPR Note – By completing and returning this form you consent that BSA can collect, store  
and hold your data as above for the purpose of contacting you about your interests as 
indicated above.  This data will be deleted directly after the fair is held.


